

TELEPHONE F 0234

EDUCATION OFFICE

PUBLIC OFFICES, TREASURY PLACE MELBOURNE, C.2.

25th January 1951.

Miss B. M. Egan
High School,
CAMBERWELL.

Dear Miss Egan,

It is with genuine regret that officers of this Department learn that you have decided to retire before the schools resume in 1951.

The work that you have done over many years both as senior mistress in charge of girls and as a teacher of English has always been held in the highest esteem and we are very conscious of the fact that teachers such as yourself are very difficult to replace.

Inspectors have keenly appreciated the very cordial relations which have always existed between them and yourself and they all wish to join me in extending to you their sincere wishes that you may be spared to enjoy a pleasant, long and profitable retirement.

With kind regards,

I am,

Yours sincerely,

Acting Director of Education



TELEPHONE F 0234

EDUCATION DEPARTMENT.

PUBLIC OFFICES. TREASURY PLACE MELBOURNE, C.2.

7. 2.5%

Her him bjan. It is with much regret that I leave of your returned; Seromary I am own that you do how feel the vacancy in C'weel where you so pushly larned promotion to it.

The recent Lemmed insit To C'well He. I fell very prome y the file as I observed them about the school Tyon yourself have every right to feel patropaching in the thought that over a long beined you have exercised an influence for much lasting food in the lives y so many 2 one Torney people.

Contributes very largely to much that is food in new De conday orgotens.

Contentuent in the more leisurely lipe that you are lutering upon. Town Dencerely.

Ch. Lay.